Tom McCue

From: STARMER Lisa [Istar9@eqg.edu.au]
Sent: Monday, 16 May 2011 5:09 PM

To: Tom McCue

Subject: RE:

Hi Tom,

We have progressed our association with ACU to the point of the following links:

2 classes enrolled in STEP UP program

Indigenous group attending Indigenous week for students

Plans for BRW involvement next year

Collecting enrolments for STEP UP year long subjects for 2012

Clear connections and OP support for Health program supporting Allied Health and Aged Care cert 3.

This is a great step forward for us and | guess now we're looking to Wayne and yourself to progress the industry links
around our traineeships. Helen is achieving 3 traineeships/fortnight — | am interested in any financial support for this
traineeship coordinator position. Do you know if there is anything out there for this structure.

Thanks so far and look forward to talking soon, 'm out of the office today,
Lasen

Lisa Starmer
Principal

CLONTARF BEACH STATE HIGH SCHOOL
PH 07 34804777

FAX 0734807700
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From: Tom McCue [mailto:TomM@qyil.com.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 5 April 2011 9:17 AM

To: STARMER Lisa

Subject: RE:

Hi Lisa,

No problems. How are arrangements going with Nasir at ACU?
Do you require any further assistance from me?

Tom McCue




